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Military Recruitment



[image: VCS Letterfoot color][bookmark: _GoBack]Federal legislation and NYS Education law requires the school district to give military recruiters the same access to information on secondary students as provided to post-secondary institutions and prospective employers. The law also requires that the district give military recruiters, upon request, the names, addresses and telephone listings of secondary students, unless the adult student or the parent or guardian of the student requests that such information not be released without their prior written consent. You have the right to request that the school district not release the name, address and telephone listing to military recruiters. If this is your desire, please fill out the form below and return it to Thomas E. Comerford, III, at the address listed below. 

NOTE: This form needs to be filed only once per student; the status will remain unless a change is requested.


====================================================================================

Please Print

Student Name __________________________________________	Building _______________________


_____	I do not want the name, address, or telephone listing of my son/daughter/myself released to recruiters for the United States Armed Forces without my prior written consent.
	          

______________________________________________
							 Parent/Guardian/Student (if 18 or older) Signature	


Please complete and return this form to:

Thomas E. Comerford, III, Director of Special Services
Vestal Central School District
201 Main Street, Vestal NY  13850
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